
Informational on New Septic Loan Program

At the April 2016 Town Meeting, Manchester voters approved the Town’s participation in the State 

Septic Loan Program.  Manchester will now be able to accept applications to provide betterment loans 

to assist homeowners who must address septic system failures.  Residents will be able to apply to the 

Town of Manchester for loan funds to either:  repair or replace a failed septic system by renovating the 

existing system; hooking up to existing sewer; or replacing a traditional septic system with an alternative

system approved pursuant to Title 5.  Those loans will then be paid back by the homeowner as a 

betterment on their real estate tax bill.   Septic Loan Program Applications are available at the Board of 

Health Office in Town Hall (10 Central Street, Manchester) and also on the Town website: 

www.manchester.ma.us

Residents who have questions regarding the program, may contact the Board of Health Office at 978 

526 7385.
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